
Parental
Feedback



It is really important to 
Overchurch Junior School 
to ensure that we 
obtain Parent feedback 
regularly. 
 
We sent out our latest 
survey during Spring 
2021 to identify 
strengths and areas for 
improvement with our 
online provision.  We 
were thrilled with the 
results and kind 
feedback!

Please take some time 
to read the feedback we 
have received. 

Thank you to all of the 
Parents and Carers who 
responded. 



‘Brilliantly organised, 
good variety and 
enjoyable learning.’

‘Lovely communication 
from school, nice 
interactions and 
fabulous teacher.’

‘The teachers always 
respond once work 
has been submitted 
and are always there 
to offer additional 
support.’

‘You are all doing an 
amazing job!’



‘There’s flexibility to 
complete the work in 
our own time as we 
are both working.’

‘Great feedback, good 
learning platform.’

‘Seesaw is fantastic, 
everything is clearly 
set out and we have 
no problems.’

‘I am a teacher and 
am grappling with 
remote education for 
my students, so I 
know how difficult it 
is. Overchurch are 
doing an amazing job, 
please pass on my 
thanks to the Year 3 
staff.’



‘I think the amount 
of work is perfect 
and Zoom calls are 
great. I also want to 
thank Mrs Newton for 
getting some books 
and calling to speak 
to the girls.’

‘We truly appreciate 
everything you are 
doing. I am so 
impressed with the 
Year 6 Team and how 
they are working as a 
team. Thank you so 
much.’



‘Thank you for all the 
hard work everyone is 
putting in. I hope 
they can get back 
soon!’

‘We appreciate the 
amount of feedback 
on the work 
submitted.’

‘Thankful for all of 
the teacher’s time 
and effort they are 
putting into Remote 
Learning.’

‘Quick and constant 
positive feedback 
from teachers. Great 
live lessons.’



‘PE Zoom sessions 
are great for keeping 
active each day. He is 
really looking forward 
to Harry Potter Day.’

‘It's a good way of 
feeling involved with 
the school... It's nice 
to put a face to the 
name of some of the 
teachers I hadn't met 
before.’


